
                         Friday 9th March 2018 
 
 
This week we have been using the story ‘Eat your greens, Goldilocks’ to prompt further discussion 
of healthy food choices.  We have also been writing lists of words to describe the characters in the 
story.  In maths we have been working hard on reocgnising, naming and describing 3d shapes.  We 
have counted their faces, edges and vertices.   
 
Letters and Sounds  We have been learning the trigraph ‘ure’.  This is a really tricky one to in-
clude in our writing but the children have worked really hard on this. 
 
Next week is our Spring Concert!  The children have really enjoyed learning our song and are 
looking forward to performing it.  Thank you to those of you who have sent in costumes.  We will 
work out whether we have enough and whether we can logistically fit in a full costume change in 
the afternoon! 
 
Next week we will start to think about and celebrate the start of spring.  After the snow last week 
we are very much looking forward to searching for buds, birds, flowers and sunshine!  That will def-
initely be something to celebrate!   
 
   
Weekly Challenge  It’s not long until the end of the term so please take some time to help your 
child create their Easter Bonnet (see separate letter).   
 
We hope you all have a wonderful Mother’s Day! 
 
 
With best wishes,  
 
   
 
Alicia Warren 
 
 
 


